September 13, 1966

DRAFT

Members Not Present At Meeting

Dear

I regret that you were unable to attend the meeting of the
Human Relations Committee on Friday, September 9.

Due to an insufficient number of members to constitute a
quorum, formal organization of the Committee was post-
poned until the next regularly scheduled meeting. This
meeting has been called for Thursday, September 22, 1966,
at 2:30 p. m. at City Hall in Committee Room # 2.

—the lost
A copy of the minutes of Friday's meeting is attached,

Sincerely yours,

Sam Massell, Jr.






